
 

 
 

 

 

SCGH is undertaking a quality 
improvement activity to understand 
GP’s experience in titrating heart 

failure medications. 

Please consider participating in an 
online survey regarding your 

experience, which will take less than 
two minutes to complete. 

Thank you for your help 

Enquiries: 

Joanna Clark 

Clinical Nurse Specialist, Heart 

Failure 

Acute Services 

Joanna.clark@health.wa.gov.au 

6457 4822 

Take the survey: 

Closes COB  

29 September 2023 

We need to hear 

from you… 

Scan or click on the 

barcode 

https://datalibrary-rc.health.wa.gov.au/surveys/?s=D99WA44PAYN4LXDP
mailto:Joanna.clark@health.wa.gov.au

